
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

 

Looking Ahead 

• October 28 

o Cross country finals at UVic 

• October 29 

o Science World presentations 

• October 30 

o Soccer jamboree at Braefoot 

• October 31 

o Halloween 

o Please see Ms. O’Connor’s previous email for information on costumes at school 

• November 1 

o Grade 3/4 classes swimming in pm 

• November 3 

o Daylight Savings Time ends 

• November 5 

o Student photo retakes 

• November 6 

o Kindergarten screening 

• November 8 

o Remembrance Day Assembly 

• November 11 

o Remembrance Day – School closed 

• November 22 

o Pro-D – no school for students 

 

Gr. 5 Strings - Tuesday and Thursday at 3-3:45 pm 
Gr. 4 & 5 Quadra Choir Thursdays 8 am  
 

 

Save the date!  You are warmly invited to attend Quadra's Winter Celebration Concerts. 

Students in Divisions 12 (Mme Orr), 14 (Mme Di Biase), 23 (Teagan), and 27 (Ms. Read/Farrer) who see Dr. 
Kentel for music have their Winter Concert on Wednesday, December 11th at 9 am in the gym.  

Students in Grades K, K/1, 1/2 and 2/3 who see Mrs. Pollet for music will have their concert at 1:30 pm on 
Thursday, December 12th in the gym. 



Students in Grades 3/4, 4/5, the Quadra Choir and Mrs. Whyte's Quadra Strings will have their 
performance at 1:30 pm on Thursday, December 19th in the gym. 

 

From Our Wonderful PAC 

Hello Quadra Families,  

PAC would like to extend a huge thank you to all parents and caregivers who chose to participate in our recent 

community value coupon book fundraiser.  This is our largest fundraiser of the year and it allows PAC to provide much 

needed support to the classes and save for new playground equipment.   We will share our final total once it's closed out 

in the coming week.   We did run out of prizes and are waiting for more to come in,  any recent orders should receive 

their prizes next week.  

We are still urgently seeking 2 parent leads to run the Loonie Emporium.  If you would like to fill this gap please email us 

at connect@quadrapac.net. 

A few reminders around upcoming events/deadlines 

1. Our next event is a community board game night happening on Thursday November 7 at 5:30PM in the school gym, 

we will be selling pizza and concession items. This is open to all families of Quadra. Entrance is by donation at the door 

but we do require pre-registration to ensure we have enough space. Please complete the google form here: 

https://forms.gle/ymH7UAPjaPpw7ULj6 

2. Spirit Wear deadline is fast approaching, our store closes on October 27. You can purchase directly at the following 

link: https://store.passionsports.ca/QESES/shop/home 

As always, any questions or suggestions on ways PAC can support students can be sent via email to us at 

connect@quadrapac.net 

 

Your Quadra PAC Executive Team 
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